## **Communication from Public**

Name: Chris Alexander

**Date Submitted:** 11/09/2022 03:01 PM

Council File No: 22-4118-S14

**Comments for Public Posting:** As a community member, South Carthay resident and HPOZ

board official, I would like to add my support to the resolution to

include the Post Office in South Carthay under 41.18

consideration. The post office is a hub of activity for families, young parents and community members and encampments have

sprung up which have subjected patrons to harassment,

intimidation, lawless activities from drug and alcohol abuse to public urination, defecation and sexual gratification, as well as theft and violence. No one should be afraid to mail a letter or a package, and public buildings like these should be subject to the same protections as our schools and day care centers. Please include the Post Office so law enforcement can protect the surrounding environs from this sort of activity and lawlessness.

Many thanks!